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Number : SE.01.00/A.CORSEC.00157/2024 3 October 2024 

 

To: 

Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia (Indonesia Stock Exchange, “IDX”) 

Gedung Bursa Efek Indonesia Menara Lantai 6  

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52 – 53  

Jakarta 12190 

 

Subject : Postponement of the Public Expose 2024 of PT Wijaya Karya 
(Persero) Tbk (“Company”) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to the Company’s Letter No. SE.01.00/A.CORSEC.00147/2024 dated 1 October 

2024 on Announcement of the Public Expose 2024 of PT Wijaya Karya (Persero) Tbk initially 

scheduled to be held on: 

 

Day, date : Tuesday, 15 October 2024 

Time : 10.00 to 11.00 Western Indonesia Time (WIB) 

Venue : Online in accordance with the Public Expose Live 2024 

https://tinyurl.com/3trr3huc  

 

We wish to inform you that the Public Expose 2024 is postponed and will be convened at a 

later date 

 

We thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Corporate Secretariat 

 

 

 

 

 

Mahendra Vijaya 

Corporate Secretary 
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